
Dear Parents, 

The annual Bishops Prep Orange River family adventure will take place from the 29 
September to the 4 October 2024. This trip is available for families from Grade 3 - 7. 

Please find attached a map of the journey on the river, an outline of the itinerary, a flyer with 
dates, prices, booking forms, equipment lists and contact details should you wish to enquire 
further and make bookings. I will send border crossing details to those who book closer to 
the time.  

All bookings must be made directly through Felix Unite. Contact Lisa at 
lisa@felix.co.za or orange@felix.co.za 

Please let me know if you have booked.  

Below is a summary of the itinerary: 

Day One: 29 September  

 

Arrive at "Provenance" camp. 

Your first meal, dinner, will be available. 

You will camp on the lawns with your group. 

 

Day Two: 30 September  

 

 
After a hearty breakfast guests paddle off downstream for a day filled with fun and beautiful scenery.  

Each night is spent under the stars on the banks of the Orange river. 

 
Day Three : 1 October 

 
After a hearty breakfast guests paddle off downstream for a day filled with fun and beautiful scenery.  

Each night is spent under the stars on the banks of the Orange river. 

 
Day Four: 2 October 

 
After a hearty breakfast guests paddle off downstream for a day filled with fun and beautiful scenery.  

Each night is spent under the stars on the banks of the Orange river. 

 
Day Five: 3 October 

 
After lunch when you return from river – leisure time around the pool 

Camping the last night at Provenance Camp - Dinner 
  
Day Six: 4 October 

 
Rise ‘n Shine Breakfast and then depart back home. 

 
Click on these links to have a look at a couple of videos of similar trips down the Orange 
River. I have attached some pictures from last year’s trip as well. 

https://youtu.be/SGVpvoCfaoQ 

https://youtu.be/DY6jMPjI5oU 

Please do let me know if you book through Felix Unite so that I can keep a record of who is 
coming with. 

This trip is often referred to as a highlight of both the boy’s and parent’s time at the Prep 
school. I look forward to joining you on the trip of a lifetime. 

All the best, 

Gareth Jordan 
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